



Hicks, Scott <scott_hicks@fws.gov>

[EXTERNAL] Lynx

1 message

Kennedy, Daniel (DNR) <KENNEDYD@michigan.gov>

Mon, Apr 8, 2019 at 4:25 PM

To: "Minzey, Terry (DNR)" <MINZEYT@michigan.gov>, "Straka, Kelly (DNR)" <StrakaK1@michigan.gov>, "DePue, John (DNR)" <DePueJ1@michigan.gov>, Randi Meyerson <rmeyerson@dzs.org>, "scott_hicks@fws.gov" <Scott_Hicks@fws.gov>, Ann Duncan <aduncan@dzs.org>, "Jack_Dingledine@fws.gov" <Jack_Dingledine@fws.gov>, Gary Roloff <roloff@msu.edu>, "sara_siekierski@fws.gov" <sara_siekierski@fws.gov>, "Pepin, John (DNR)" <PepinJ@michigan.gov>, "Brown, Donald (DNR)" <BrownD28@michigan.gov>, "Norton, Cody (DNR)" <NortonC3@michigan.gov>

Meeting to finalize plans for a Friday release or come up with plan B.

Teleconference #s: per agreement with requester

Agenda

- Can we release on Friday?
 - Weather
 - Transport arrangements
- If yes, discuss
 - Transport
 - Chip
 - Release location and protocol
 - # of staff present
 - Video/pictures
 - Press release.... USFWS interest?
- If no, discuss plan B
 - What day next week will work
 - Same questions as above

 **invite.ics**
4K